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SPONSORING ORGANIZATIONS

AMERICAN JEWISH CONGRESS
(Northern Valley Chapter)

B’NAI B'RITH OF ENGLEWOOD

B’NAI B'RITH WOMEN
OF ENGLEWOOD

BONDS FOR ISRAEL
(Englewood Chapter)

BRANDEIS LIBRARY
(Women's Division)

DAUGHTERS OF MIRIAM
(Englewood Auxiliary)

HADASSAH
(Englewood Chapter)

JEWISH COMMUNITY CENTER
OF ENGLEWOOD

JEWISH COMMUNITY CENTER
(Women’s Division)

JEWISH WAR VETERANS

JEWISH WAR VETERANS
(Women’s Auxiliary)

NATIONAL COUNCIL
OF JEWISH WOMEN
(Northern Valley Section)

TEMPLE EMANU-EL SISTERHOOD
of Englewood

TEMPLE SINAI
TEMPLE SINAI MEN'S CLUB
TEMPLE SINAI SISTERHOOD

UNITED JEWISH APPEAL
OF ENGLEWOOD

WOMEN'S AMERICAN O. R. T.

WORKMEN'S CIRCLE
(Bergen Co. Branch #1025)

YOUNG PEOPLE’S LEAGUE
OF BERGEN CO.

JEWISH COMMUNITY COUNCIL OF ENGLEWOOD

183 TENAFLY ROAD ENGLEWOOD, N. J.

GEORGE HANTGAN
Executive Director

EN. 4-5857

December 11, 1956

AIR MAIL

Rabbi Abba Hillel Silver,
19810 Shaker Boulevard,
Cleveland, Ohio.

Rabbli Silver:

Dear

T

y Council
RALLY for

The Jewish Communi
of Englewood 1s desirous of having a
ISHAEL in our community.

It was the unanimous choice of
our Committee that we aproach you to see if you
could address our group. The time would be at
a time convenlent for you.

We understand that you will be
in Teaneck, N. J., on February 13, 1957. It 1is
at the suggestlon of your niece, Ruth Hyman,
Preslident of Temple Emanu-El Sisterhood, that
I am writing to you to inquire if you can address
our Rally possibly at a convenient time around
your scheduled speaking engagement in Teaneck.

We would also like to know what your fee would Dbe.

e would apprecilate hearing
you as soon as possible, and we do hope that
be a favorable reply.

Very sincerely,

/ GEORGE HANTGAN

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR




Mr. George Hantgan
Executive Director

Jewish C ity Council of Englewood
53 Tenafly Road

Englewood, New Jersey

Vy dear Mr, Hantgan:

Fermit me to thank you for your kind letter of Decevber 1l, I
appreciate your invitation to address the Rally for Israel™ in
your community,

Unfortunately it is impossible for me tc accept any additional
Jecturing cngagements around February 13th when T an sechadnled to
be in Teaneck, New Jersey.

With all good wishes, I remain

Very cordially vours,






